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Homeowners Association

May 2, 2019
Re: Geraniums

Our Landscaping staff will be changing the flowers around our Old
Tampa Road entrance on Saturday of this week (May 4) - weather
permitting. We will be trying a new process this season. If you (any
community resident) would like to have geraniums, you may pull them
yourselves on Thursday, Friday, or early Saturday. Please be careful
as you take them not to leave a mess of mulch in our streets or on
the nearby grassy area. Our Landscapers will nhot be putting any
geraniums in the fitness center parking lot after removing them.

Best Regards,
The HOA Landscape Committee:



